
 

Information regarding a New Payment System  
at Blacktown South Public School 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Blacktown South Public School will be transitioning to a new parent payment system 
called ‘School Bytes’ starting as of next week.  
 
Important Information for Parents  
 

1. From 9.00am on Tuesday 25th July – The current online payment system 
(POP) will cease being operational.   
 

2. From Tuesday 25th July until Tuesday 1st August - No payments can be made 
online or via eftpos.   
 

3. From Tuesday 25th July - cash payment will be accepted, but not receipted 
until the Tuesday 1st August. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause to those families wanting to pay 
for upcoming excursions.  
 
We encourage families, if possible, to pay before 9.00am on Tuesday 25th July or to 
make payment from Tuesday 1st August using School Bytes. 
 
Making payments using School Bytes  
 
From Tuesday 1st August, you will be able to make online payments in the new 
School Bytes application – see over for details on registering for the Parent Portal for 
School Bytes. 
 
Please ring the school office if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 
Andrew Bowmer       Claire Dobbie 
Principal         Administration Manager  


